
 

Date: 16/10/24 

Half term break 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I pray this letter finds you in the best of Imaan and health.  

I would like to take this opportunity to share how positively the 

academic year has begun here at Al Ameen. The children have settled 

in wonderfully, demonstrating great enthusiasm for their learning, and 

we are proud of the progress they have already made. 

I would also like to thank parents who are sharing our commitment to 

improving attendance at the school and urge everyone else to do the 

same.  

As a reminder, Friday, 25th October will be the last day of school 

before we break up for the half-term holiday. Please note that 

Monday, 4th November will be a Teacher Training Day, so 

children are not required to attend school. We look forward to 

welcoming the children back on Tuesday, 5th November, when 

normal lessons will resume. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we wish you and your 

family a restful and enjoyable half-term break. 

Wassalam 

M A Rahman 

Head teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 
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